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The Iron Springs Chateau presents 

 “Mary’s Peril or Thanks for the Memories”  

 
 

The Iron Springs Chateau is excited to announce the opening of “Mary’s Peril…or…Thanks for the 

Memories”, a hilarious melodrama written by D. Chapelle.   

 

“Mary’s Peril” is a crazy, slap-stick musical comedy that is fun for the entire family!  The scheming 

never ends until good overcomes evil – the inevitable finish to any Chateau melodrama.  This show is 

directed by Lori Adams-Miller, Musical Direction by Bruce Littrell and Mark Arnest, costumed by 

Stephanie Bradley and choreographed by Daisya Dowen.  The wonderfully talented cast includes 

Rebekah Ratterree, Kevin Morgan, Krysten Whearley, Hunter Buck, Jacob Canter, and Bonnie 

Hausknecht on piano. 

Following the melodrama is a fun-filled sing-a-long intermission, led by the lovely Alicia Cuevas.  Then 

the cast returns to perform a Disney themed Olio review with music, dance and comedy from those ever 

popular movies, shows and even Disneyland rides! 

 

Reservations can be made by phone at (719) 685-5104 or by email at info@ironspringschateau.com. 

Special rates are available for seniors, military and groups over 10.  

 

The Iron Springs Chateau has been bringing family-friendly entertainment to the Pike's Peak Region for 

over 50 years, and is a great way to spend the evening... whether for the entire family or a memorable 

date night.  For more information call, or check the website at www.ironspringschateau.com. 
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